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March 28th: EOB Marketing Photoshoot
March 31: SkillsUSA

CLASS OF 2026 SPONSORS SKATE NIGHT

The Class of 2026 sponsored a skate night on St. Patrick's Day at the
Sports Center of Connecticut! Over 40 students and family members
attended. 





On Wednesday, March 22nd, the Class of 2026 Precision Machining
students received a $22,000 donation in brand new precision
measuring tools from a local Waterbury company, Forum Plastics. 

Forum Plastics President Mark Polisky and HR Director Lisa Leonard,
along with the CTECS Executive Director, Dr. Ellen Solek, were on hand to
share in this special surprise moment for our students. This is a very
generous donation that will help students as they embark on a
challenging new career in Precision Machining!

FORUM PLASTICS DONATES TO THE PMT CLASS OF 2026



FRESHMEN EXPERIENCE THE BLUES
Freshman students in Mr. Brennan’s English class recently learned about the
legendary Delta bluesman Robert Johnson. The story goes that Robert sold his
soul to the devil to become the greatest guitar player in the world. Each
student wrote an original blues song based on what they learned. What do
students have the blues about? No icing on their Pop Tarts (Mr. Brennan's
personal favorite!), Waking Up Early, Chores and, of course, Homework! Here
are some pics of our young bluesmen and blueswomen!



PMT PARENTS VISIT!
On March 22nd, a PMT parent meeting was held so that shop expectations,
grading policies, uniforms, and tool distributions could be discussed. 

All 22 parents attended this informative meeting and were given a shop tour!

Alyssa Cofrancesco from North Haven
Insurance Group spoke to Mr. Behun's
Economics classes on March 20th. She
helped the students interpret actual
homeowner and auto policies and
answered questions that the students
had come up with ahead of time. 

Did you know that using drive tracking
apps could save you up to 25% on your
auto premiums?

INSURANCE POLICIES EXPLAINED



SPOONER HOUSE DONATION
On Thursday, March 23rd the Student Council delivered the completed care
packages to the Shelton Spooner House for distribution to the homeless and
less fortunate. The Spooner House was more than grateful to receive these
completed care packages filled with soaps, deodorant, tooth brushes,
blankets, notes of encourage, etc. They will be distributing the packages before
the end of the month. The Student Council officers felt very fulfilled by sending
care to those who need some assistance.


